
Reception Report - Week 4 

Weekly update from Ms Lilley’s reception class. 

Dear parents and carers, 

School trip on Monday to Summerhill Nature Park, Hartlepool. If your child can come in wellies, 

suitable clothes, raincoat, sun block, packed lunch if you elected to bring your own and water bottle 

that would be great. We are looking forward to an awesome workshop in the woodland, filled with 

upcycling activities and a lovely play in the park. We can’t wait       

Mathematics  

White Rose Maths 

Summer Phase 10  

Deepening Understanding 

For the children to: 

* engage in extended problem solving  

*develop their critical thinking skills.  

*discuss different possible starting points. Children might need support to carry out their plans 

and to make adaptations as they go along. 

*encourage the children to review and discuss their strategies. 

 

We will be reading and viewing stories linked maths this week such as 

• Mr Gumpy’s Outing John Burningham 

• Billy’s Bucket Kes Gray 

• Harry and his Bucketful of Dinosaurs Ian Whybrow 

• Who Sank the Boat Pamela Allen 

• Mr Archimede’s Bath Pamela Allen 

 

If you have these stories at home you may like to share them this week with your child to help 

consolidate the learning objectives above that they will be doing in school       

 

Math bags 

Due to Student absence, we will no longer be able to assign math bags for the rest of this half 

term. Apologies and thank you for your understanding. 

Literacy  

Songbirds Phonics Plan Summer 2 

For the children to-  

View – Splash and squelch  

(consonant cluster and revisit digraphs ch and sh) 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Brooks_Woodland_Preserve
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


 

Focus Phonics 

Revisit – ch and sh 

 

Phonic Words 

Introduce- •splash and splosh 

 

HFTW 

Revisit- •home and like 

 

Re read to the children - George Saves the world by lunchtime by the Eden Project. 

Talk for writing – How have you saved the world by lunchtime at your home? 

To write simple sentences 

 

Guided reading books 

A big thank you to those families that are putting reading books into blue book bags every 

day. Books in school everyday enables staff to help your child read sounds speedily and make 

sound blending easier. Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 

Library books 

Due to Student absence, we will no longer be able to assign library books for the rest of this half 

term. Apologies and thank you for your understanding. 

Communication and Language 

New vocabulary linked to sustainable living – We will be reading and re reading to the children 

the story called The Three R’s. 

 

Warmest regards,  

Ms Lilley  

 


